
HOWARD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM

Coming soon...

The Redesigned SAT
Wednesday, October 28, 2015

12–1 p.m.
Watch live at www.hcpss.org or

HCPSS-TV (Comcast 95/Verizon 42)

The SAT is changing to remain a highly relevant measure of college success by 
better reflecting what students are being taught in today’s classrooms. Learn how 
the changes affect students by asking our panel of experts about the changes 
coming to the College Board SAT test in March 2016.

Panel includes:
Stacy Caldwell, College Board Vice President, College 
	 Readiness Assessments 
Henry R. Johnson, Jr., Ed.D., MSDE Deputy Superintendent of 	

	 Teaching and Learning/Chief Academic Officer
Kami Wagner, HCPSS Resource Counselor

Ask the panel questions live or before the broadcast through Twitter 
(#HCPSSinsight) and email (insight@hcpss.org).

Following the live broadcast, HCPSS INSIGHT programs are 
available on–demand on the HCPSS website.

INSIGHT
hcpss A live broadcast 

opportunity to get 
your questions 
answered by topic 
experts.


